
**MEDIA ALERT** 

More detours for Exit 173, I-77 and SR 21 begin on Monday 

BEREA (July 26, 2018) – Beginning on Monday, July 30th at approximately 5:00 a.m., the following 
ramps will be closed for 90 days: I-77 southbound to Ohio Turnpike (Ramp C); Ohio Turnpike to I-
77 southbound (Ramp B); I-77 northbound to Ohio Turnpike (Ramp A); I-77 to SR 21 (Ramp K). 

These detours are necessary while crews excavate and replace pavement on the SR-21 and I-77 
ramps to and from the Ohio Turnpike at Exit 173. Meanwhile, the ramp from SR 21 to the Ohio 
Turnpike reopened this morning, three days ahead of schedule.   

Travelers may view a map and associated detour information in chronological order HERE. 

For ongoing updates please follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: @OhioTurnpike. 

### 
For more information contact: 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 
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